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To: Board of Public Works   
From: Nick Smaby – Recycling Coordinator/ Street Supervisor                       
Date: 8/25/2025 
Subject: Prebuilt Shed Purchase for Yard Waste Site   
 
 
Refuse and Recycling would like to purchase a prebuilt shed for the yard waste site. 
 
The new shed would be used to store signs, hand tools and space for the employees working at the site.  There are 
currently 2 buildings at the site that are beyond repair due to water, mold, and age of the buildings.   
 
We solicited 3 quotes for this purchase. 
We received 2 quotes. 
 
Dakota Storage Buildings- $17,416.84 
Old Hickory Buildings- $13,872.51 
 
I am recommending that the shed be purchased from Dakota Storage Buildings.  There were options we wanted 
that Old Hickory Buildings did not have when designing.  The other factor is that some of the materials going on 
the shed have a longer life span and that will help with maintenance costs in the future.   
 
Purchase will be from the yard waste sticker sales account.   
 

Nick Smaby 
Recycling Coordinator/Street Supervisor 

City of La Crosse 

2000 Marco Drive 

608-789-7507 

 


